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The Commission of the African Union (AU) presents its compliments to 

the Embassies of the Members of the Peace and Security Council (PSC) of the 

AU in Addis Ababa, and has the honour to communicate the following:  

 

As part of the efforts by the Peace and Security Department (PSD) to 

update PSC Members on conflict situations and the AU efforts, and as agreed 

during the 26th meeting of the PSC on 31st March 2005, there will be a PSC 

meeting on Wednesday, 20 April 2005, at 3:00 p.m. in Committee Room 1, at 

the AU Conference Centre. Staff members of the Peace and Security 

Department will provide briefings on situations in Burundi, Darfur (Sudan) 

and Guinea Bissau. 

 

 The Commission of the African Union avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Embassies of the Members of the Peace and 

Security Council of the AU in Addis Ababa the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 
Addis Ababa, 19 April 2005 

 
 
 
 

To: Embassies of the Members of the  
      Peace and Security Council 
      Addis Ababa 
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